Announcement

The Launch of e-Visa Application

Effective from 1 June 2021, the Royal Thai Embassy in Ottawa will
launch the new e-Visa application system for foreign national with a residence
in Canada. All visa applications must be submitted through online platform at

http://thaievisa.go.th. Further information, please visit http://ottawa.thaiembassy.ca

or contact via e-mail: visa@thaiembassy.ca




